
Thanks for entering Fort Amherst’s VE Day Colouring Competition!  Every child who enters will 
receive one free ticket to our VE Day Knees Up on Monday 5th May 2025 (with one paying adult).  
We will send you a code once we have received your entry.  Bunting will be displayed at Fort 
Amherst from 3rd – 9th May 2025. 
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